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Eid Mubarak! 
 
 

Welcome back to school! 
 
Alhamdulillah, it was wonderful to welcome the children back at school 
this Wednesday.  We hope everybody had a fulfilling Ramadan and a 
great Eid. The children had fun at the school party, and we are looking 
forward to working together with parents for this Summer term, inshallah. 

 
Visitors 
 
As part of our Religious Education 
curriculum and SMSC duty, we 
had 2 visitors from Hope Church 
Hounslow visit the school on 
Thursday 5th May. The children 
engaged in an interactive session 
and were confident to ask 
questions and reflect on the 
similarities and differences b etween our faith and Christianity. We also 
took this opportunity to invite our visitors to our upcoming Dhul Hijjah 
Exhibition event, which will focus on the Prophets of Allaah. 

 
Rail Safety Awareness 
 
 

As there have been multiple deaths on train tracks, the following videos 
have been shared with us by Learn Live in partnership with Network 
Rail.  Just enter the email railsafety@learnliveuk.com into the "I am 
registered field" when you first watch the videos and click on the link 
here :https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-primary-school-safety-talk 

 
 
 
Eid Holidays 
 
Eid holiday will be on Monday 2nd May. 
 
 
 
Dates for Sale 
 
We are selling dates this week and next.  If you are interested, 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Half-Term Holiday 
 
Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd 
June 2022. 
 
School resumes on Monday 6th 
May. 
 
Parents Coffee Afternoon 
 
Wednesday 25th May 2022 at 
3:30pm  
 
School Trips 
 
Kew Gardens trip rescheduled to 
Friday 20th May 2022.  
 
 

School Visitors 
 
Hounslow Community Police – 
Friday 20th May 2022 
 

Hounslow Fire Fighters Brigade – 
TBC 
 

School Events 
Dhul Hijjah Exhibition: Amazing 
Muslims (The Prophets of Allaah) 
 

 
 

 

Reminders 
A polite reminder that for welfare, health and safety purposes, the school 

car park is now reserved for staff only. Only parents/guardians with 
exceptional circumstances will be given permission to park in the car 

park. If this is the case, please kindly email: 
office@uniqueacademy.education. Jazakumullaahu khairan for your 

understanding and cooperation. 
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SCHOOL NOTICES 
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ADMISSIONS OPEN FOR 2022 – 2023 INTAKE 
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